DAILY NOTICES DAY 3 — Wednesday 27th March 2024

TE RA 3 — Wenerei 27th Maehe 2024
TE PANUI Duty Deputy Principal: Mr. Cope

UPCOMING NON-UNIFORM DAY - On Friday April 5th we will be having a non-uniform to fundraise for Relay
For Life. All funds raised will go towards our Rangitoto College Relay For Life team, so make sure to bring a gold
coin donation for this important cause. During morning tea on the day there will be a table outside the
auditorium where you can donate with eftpos if you don’t have any cash on you. - Service Leadership Team :)

Media Scholarship - Meeting Wednesday Lunchtime in E17 for those students interested in sitting the Media
Studies Scholarship exam. Please see Mr Gourlay in E17 if you cannot make it.

Passionate about motorcycles? Come down and fuel that passion at the Rangitoto Riding Club. Come join our
club where we do all things motorcycles. Keen to organise a ride, get tips on maintenance, learn to improve
your riding, or even just to talk with like-minded people? Then come join us in A23 on Thursday 4th April
during the lunch break. Own a motorcycle or not, everyone with a genuine interest is welcome. If you are
looking for a bike and don’t know where to start we’ll help you on your way. So if you are interested, pop
down to a meeting, we'd love to see you there. For further details contact Munesh Govender @
munesh.govender@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz or Max McKinnon @ 162470@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz

The Biology and beyond club is meeting again this Thursday in S21. Please come along if you want help with
science or if you want to learn more about science.

Korean Cultural Club - We run fun activities that showcase Korean culture every Thursday lunchtime in L13!
This week, we will be making &= (Korean shaved ice). We will provide all the basic toppings but feel free to

bring your preferred toppings. See you there!!

Sign up now to Lip Sync Battles, to perform a song of your choice, live on the stage.
Here is the link to the sign-up form!

The closing date for signing up to perform is Wednesday, 3rd April (Week 10).

Professor Tom Markland Stanford Catch Up: Thursday 28" March Period 1 or 2 in S1.
A reminder to bring your signed permission slip. No slip — no entry.

If you have lost your slip you must collect another one from Mrs Farmiloe (usually in upstairs Science
Workroom or S27). See you there.

The Garden Society - We have an important announcement - A Community Garden is coming to Rangi!!

This will be built to the left of the drama department, and we will be growing fruit, vegetables and more to
give back to our community. We need YOUR help during the EASTER HOLIDAYS for planting, and shovelling.
Bring your friends along and get involved in a fun and exciting project for the school.

There will be a sausage sizzle, and this will count towards your service hours.

For more information, join the google classroom code xfr5ftp!

Do you want to have a fun time at lunch with your friends? - We are excited to start off our new club with an
inspirational event! You will create your own time capsule letters in E7 lunchtime. We will provide envelopes,
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stamps, stickers, etc. This event will count as 1 of 3 events for M2W. You only need to bring yourself and a pen.
Everyone is welcome! Please fill this form (https://forms.gle/4dsjUceULEK765QQ6) + join our google classroom

(code: 5klc2u3) for updates. See you all on the 3rd of April :)
Any questions? Email Gab (171750@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz)

Year 9 Summer Reading Challenge - Reminder for all Year 9 students to bring their summer reading challenge
logs to their English teachers before the end of this week (Week 9). Students who read the most over the
holidays in each class will receive a prize and the student or students with the largest reading log across Year 9
will receive special recognition in an assembly.

RangiSADD LUNCH QUIZ - Rangi Students Against Dangerous Driving (RangiSADD) is excited to announce its
first event! We will be holding a lunchtime quiz about road safety on Wednesday 3rd April in the auditorium.
This event counts as one of three to get RangiSADD on your student profile.

There are over $350 worth of prizes to be won, so bring your friends in groups of 3-5 and don’t miss out on the
fun. Anyone can join in, whether you’re in the club or not :)

Signups are on this form (only one person in your group needs to fill it out)
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1leucnVPegtMtelmighg9ABZz5fWxvKDmHc82Y46fRa78/edit

If you have any questions, please email rangisadd@gmail.com :)

KidsCan and Sustainable Coastlines Club - Hey everybody, KidsCan and Sustainable Coastlines Club will be
collaborating for our bracelet-making event! This will be held on the 3rd of April and the 4th of April during
lunchtime in J7 (upstairs J block). For this event to count towards your student profile, you must bring a $2.00
donation and attend the lunchtime session. Sign-ups are open from the 25th to the 28th of March so get in
quick! This event counts towards both clubs; we hope to see you there :) Sign up link:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSciGae3kL2qgA8juoWSAenT9CbduRxTc3MS5e WSUWBY4rWK9Q/
viewform?usp=sf link. If you have any questions please feel free to contact either rangikidscan@gmail.com or
our Instagram page @rangikidscan

Relay For Life - Did you forget to sign up? Do you really want to join our team of 500 in 2 weekends time? If
you get permission slips back to Mrs Gale in the Year 11 Deans office BEFORE the Easter break (by Thursday
this week), we will add you to our team. Remember this counts for Service!

Inter-School Mathematics Olympiad (ISMO) - The ISMO will be held during period 5 of Apr 4th. The top 5
juniors (year 9 to 11) and the top 5 seniors (year 12 and 13) will represent Rangitoto College to compete in the
Auckland Mathematical Olympiad, which will be held on Sat May 11th in the University of Auckland. Past
papers can be found here:_https://interschoolmo.wixsite.com/ismo/blank-4

Fill the form below by Friday (Mar 22nd) lunchtime (1:35 pm) to register for it.
https://forms.gle/DgcrllvvgaV9aBfC9

Red Cross Movie Night- Red Cross is BACK and skadooshing our way into 2024, we are proud to announce the
screening of "Kung Fu Panda 4" @ Event Cinemas Albany, 6pm on Friday 5th April. Come along with your
friends in support of the NZ Red Cross, with all profits being donated. Tickets are on sale for $20 from Tuesday
- Thursday Week 9 (26th - 28th March) at Morning Tea and Lunch at the Auditorium Foyer. If you haven't
already and would still like to, please join the Google Classroom with code fn426xf, to stay up to date.
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Remember that Movie Night counts as 1 of the 3 events required to get Red Cross on your student
profile/towards IB CAS or Junior Diploma.

Hado, VR dodgeball (https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=w9Yn6mKxtts), is landing at Rangitoto College, and

we’re on the hunt for members to join our brand-new club — and it’s completely FREE! If you're ready to dive
into something fresh, meet new friends, and compete against other schools, here’s your chance to be part of
the future of sport in Aotearoa. We want YOU to join us. Starting next term, we’ll be hosting weekly games and
training sessions, with awesome prizes up for grabs for tournament winners. (Last year's champs even
represented NZ as Hado E Blacks at the 2023 Hado World Cup in Tokyo!) So, if you are interested in trying
something new, training and games will be on Sundays (time TBC). If you want to sign up, please fill in the form
below, or see Mr Green in D5 at lunchtime.
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAlpQLSeDTICueHGDMdbUF9cFVkv_mG-jifUX2 LAwhN-1ZKdvnxXkTA/vie
wform?usp=sf_link

The 2024 E Sports Club is here with a fresh start, introducing our new teacher, Mr. Green! This year, we're on a
mission to reaffirm Rangitoto College as a leading force in New Zealand's gaming scene across various E
games. Whether you're into competitive play or prefer a more social atmosphere, there's something for
everyone. Stay tuned for details on each game as they're announced, and don't forget to fill in the form
provided:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdebg16NnA3cbhn3Z1pU2vOukTpOA8iuRhNKffX0-VQFY3k6w/vie
wform . If you have any queries, catch Mr. Green in the technology staffroom (D5) during Friday lunchtimes for

a chat. Let's make this year's E Sports Club the best one yet!

LOST PROPERTY FROM PE CAMP
Please come to the student office if you have lost anything from PE camp earlier this term.
Apparently it has been put on display in the PE area and camp classes have been asked to check, there are still

a number of items not collected.
We only have LIMITED SPACE for this, anything NOT collected by the end of the first week of Term two will go
to Charity.

HPE Scholarship 2024- Kia Ora, we are seeking expressions of interest from students who would like to partake
in HPE (Health and PE) Scholarship 2024. Scholarship is open to year 11 to 13 students. No prior knowledge in
the HPE curriculum is required, but a strong background in written English is needed. If you are interested
please email:_clinton.buckley@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz
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Year 13 Volunteer Mentor Programme - Students wishing to volunteer one of their study periods in terms 2 &
3 to help junior students in a core subject are reminded to complete the online booking form:
https://forms.gle/9s99Yjtyr34rL8R36 and attend the training session on Thursday 4th April from 3:30 to
5:30pm.

SPORT

Volleyball - RANGI LEAGUE IS NOW FINISHED FOR THE TERM.

Calling all Year 10 students! Come along to volleyball pick up and play in Gym 1 at lunchtime on Wednesday
3rd, Thursday 4th and Friday 5th April. No need to make a team, just come along and get involved.

HOCKEY - Have you got quick reflexes? On the hunt for goalkeepers. Full GK gear and training provided. Please
email brownz.tagaloa@rangitoto.school.nz for more details.
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DAILY NOTICES DAY 2 — Tuesday 26th March 2024

TE RA 2 — Turei 26th Maehe 2024
TE PANUI Duty Deputy Principal: Mr. Searle

UPCOMING NON-UNIFORM DAY - On Friday April 5th we will be having a non-uniform to fundraise for Relay
For Life. All funds raised will go towards our Rangitoto College Relay For Life team, so make sure to bring a gold
coin donation for this important cause. During morning tea on the day there will be a table outside the
auditorium where you can donate with eftpos if you don’t have any cash on you.

Year 9 Summer Reading Challenge - Reminder for all Year 9 students to bring their summer reading challenge
logs to their English teachers before the end of this week (Week 9). Students who read the most over the
holidays in each class will receive a prize and the student or students with the largest reading log across Year 9
will receive special recognition in an assembly.

KIWIKANERS - We will be meeting on Thursday March 28th in L14 durning lunch. Come join us for fun actiities
and music.

Relay For Life - Did you forget to sign up? Do you really want to join our team of 500 in 2 weekends time? If
you get permission slips back to Mrs Gale in the Year 11 Deans office BEFORE the Easter break (by Thursday
this week), we will add you to our team. Remember this counts for Service!

Lip Sync Battles are Coming Soon! - The Arts Team is holding Lip Sync Battles in the auditorium at lunchtime
on Friday, April 12th. To perform a song of your choice, check your emails for sign-up details!

KidsCan and Sustainable Coastlines Club - Hey everybody, KidsCan and Sustainable Coastlines Club will be
collaborating for our bracelet-making event! This will be held on the 3rd of April and the 4th of April during
lunchtime in J7 (upstairs J block). For this event to count towards your student profile, you must bring a $2.00
donation and attend the lunchtime session. Sign-ups are open from the 25th to the 28th of March so get in
quick! This event counts towards both clubs; we hope to see you there :) Sign up link:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAlIpQLSciGae3kL2qqA8juoWSAenT9CbduRxTc3MS5eWSuWBY4rWK9Q/
viewform?usp=sf_link. If you have any questions please feel free to contact either rangikidscan@gmail.com or

our Instagram page @rangikidscan

Kapa Haka Tuesdays 3:30 - 5:30pm - Rangi Centre
All welcome to join. This term we will be working towards our performances at the Pipiwharauroa Festival in
Week 9. See you there!

Religious Studies Scholarship C1 Tuesdays - Join the Google Classroom with code z2mjmry
The topic this year is the debate about complementarity between science and religion. No need to commit just
come thru, meet the other students, and do some fun learning

RangiSADD LUNCH QUIZ - Rangi Students Against Dangerous Driving (RangiSADD) is excited to announce its
first event! We will be holding a lunchtime quiz about road safety on Wednesday 3rd April in the auditorium.
This event counts as one of three to get RangiSADD on your student profile.
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There are over $350 worth of prizes to be won, so bring your friends in groups of 3-5 and don’t miss out on the
fun. Anyone can join in, whether you’re in the club or not :)

Signups are on this form (only one person in vyour group needs to fill it out)
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1leucnVPegtMtelmighg9ABZz5fWxvKDmHc82Y46fRa78/edit

If you have any questions, please email rangisadd@gmail.com :)

BOOK CLUB TODAY, Tuesday 26th March, Lunchtime in the Library for Juniors and Seniors. Go in the draw for
book prizes if you do a Book review (1 - 2 sentences and a Star Rating out of 5), before Book Club today. New
members are always welcome.

Hado, VR dodgeball (https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=w9Yn6mKxtts), is landing at Rangitoto College, and

we’re on the hunt for members to join our brand-new club — and it’s completely FREE! If you're ready to dive
into something fresh, meet new friends, and compete against other schools, here’s your chance to be part of
the future of sport in Aotearoa. We want YOU to join us. Starting next term, we’ll be hosting weekly games and
training sessions, with awesome prizes up for grabs for tournament winners. (Last year's champs even
represented NZ as Hado E Blacks at the 2023 Hado World Cup in Tokyo!) So, if you are interested in trying
something new, training and games will be on Sundays (time TBC). If you want to sign up, please fill in the form
below, or see Mr Green in D5 at lunchtime.
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeDTICueHGDMdbUF9cFVkv mG-jifUX2 LAwhN-1ZKdvnxXkTA/vie
wform?usp=sf_link

Red Cross Movie Night- Red Cross is BACK and skadooshing our way into 2024, we are proud to announce the
screening of "Kung Fu Panda 4" @ Event Cinemas Albany, 6pm on Friday 5th April. Come along with your
friends in support of the NZ Red Cross, with all profits being donated. Tickets are on sale for $20 from Tuesday
- Thursday Week 9 (26th - 28th March) at Morning Tea and Lunch at the Auditorium Foyer. If you haven't
already and would still like to, please join the Google Classroom with code fn426xf, to stay up to date.
Remember that Movie Night counts as 1 of the 3 events required to get Red Cross on your student
profile/towards IB CAS or Junior Diploma.

The 2024 E Sports Club is here with a fresh start, introducing our new teacher, Mr. Green! This year, we're on a
mission to reaffirm Rangitoto College as a leading force in New Zealand's gaming scene across various E
games. Whether you're into competitive play or prefer a more social atmosphere, there's something for
everyone. Stay tuned for details on each game as they're announced, and don't forget to fill in the form
provided:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAlpQLSdebgl6NnA3cbhn3Z1pU2vOukTpOA8iuRhNKffX0-VQFY3k6w/vie
wform . If you have any queries, catch Mr. Green in the technology staffroom (D5) during Friday lunchtimes for

a chat. Let's make this year's E Sports Club the best one yet!

Inter-School Mathematics Olympiad (ISMO) - The ISMO will be held during period 5 of Apr 4th. The top 5
juniors (year 9 to 11) and the top 5 seniors (year 12 and 13) will represent Rangitoto College to compete in the
Auckland Mathematical Olympiad, which will be held on Sat May 11th in the University of Auckland. Past
papers can be found here: https://interschoolmo.wixsite.com/ismo/blank-4

Fill the form below by Friday (Mar 22nd) lunchtime (1:35 pm) to register for it.
https://forms.gle/DgcrlJvvgaV9aBfC9

Parkrun — these local community based events on Saturday mornings are seeking volunteers. Volunteering can
count towards your Diploma.
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Sherwood Reserve, Hobsonville Point, Northern Pathway and Millwater parkruns are seeking helpers over the
next few weekends.

Register at parkrun.co.nz

See alastair.fear@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz if more info required

LOST PROPERTY FROM PE CAMP
Please come to the student office if you have lost anything from PE camp earlier this term.
Apparently it has been put on display in the PE area and camp classes have been asked to check, there are still

a number of items not collected.
We only have LIMITED SPACE for this, anything NOT collected by the end of the first week of Term two will go
to Charity.

HPE Scholarship 2024- Kia Ora, we are seeking expressions of interest from students who would like to partake
in HPE (Health and PE) Scholarship 2024. Scholarship is open to year 11 to 13 students. No prior knowledge in
the HPE curriculum is required, but a strong background in written English is needed. If you are interested
please email:_clinton.buckley@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz

Year 13 Volunteer Mentor Programme - Students wishing to volunteer one of their study periods in terms 2 &
3 to help junior students in a core subject are reminded to complete the online booking form:
https://forms.gle/9s99Yjtyr34rL8R36 and attend the training session on Thursday 4th April from 3:30 to
5:30pm.

SPORT

Volleyball - RANGI LEAGUE IS NOW FINISHED FOR THE TERM.
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